



January 2, 2018

Knights of Columbus #11528 c/o St. Leo's the Great Church 130 Watford Street Brooklin, ON L1M 1H2

Dear Larry Halihan and council:

I wanted to write to thank you and the Knights of Columbus for your ongoing generosity and willingness to assist us in providing a significant donation in the form of a cheque for \$1000.00 along with a donation of other valuable items to our shelter program.

Your gift will be of great assistance at this time of year in providing for the needs of the homeless individuals we serve.

Thank you again on behalf of Cornerstone Community Association for your thoughtfulness and generosity. We wish you all the very best for the season and a happy new year.

Sincerely

Robert Brglez, Executive Director

Ph: 905-433-2054 Ext. 224

